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MINUTES OF THE PROCEEDING OF THE MAYOR AND BOARD OF ALDERMAN OF THE CITY OF SALTILLO, MISSISSIPPI WHO MET IN A SPECIAL BOARD MEETING HELD ON AUGUST 17, 2017 AT THE CITY HALL BOARD ROOM AT 6:00 P.M.

Be it remembered that the Mayor and Board of Aldermen of the City of Saltillo, Mississippi met in a special board meeting held on Thursday, August 17, 2017 at the City Hall Board Room at 6:00 p.m. and the following officials were present to wit:

                                              Mayor                     
 Rex Smith 
                                             Aldermen               
Donald Cullum 


           


Copey Grantham     Absent 1st half of meeting                  




                Craig Sanders





Malcomb Driskill            


             Vice Mayor                Terry Glidewell       
     


             Attorney                      Chris Evans            
                                
City Clerk                 Mary Parker 
The Mayor opened with the pledge of allegiance and led the invocation.
Thereupon the Mayor declared a legal quorum present.  The meeting was opened for business.
RE:  APPROVE AGENDA ITEMS
On the motion of Terry Glidewell, seconded by Donald Cullum, and by affirmative vote of all present to approve the agenda items for the Special Called Meeting Thursday, August 17, 2017.

Ordered this the 17th day of August, 2017
RE:  WATER/SEWER RATE INCREASE ORDINANCE

On the motion of Terry Glidewell, seconded by Craig Sanders, and by an affirmative vote of all present to pass ordinance to increase the water/sewer fees by 2%.  The increase will include all meters within city limits and within one (1) mile thereof.  The ordinance shall be published in accordance with state law.

Ordered this the 17th day of August, 2017
RE:  ORDER ON THE MINUTES
On the motion of Donald Cullum, seconded by Craig Sanders, and by an affirmative vote of all present to move $15,000 from 001-201-700 (Capitol Expense) to 001-201-576 (road repairs).
No action taken.
Ordered this the 14th day of August, 2017

RE:  BUDGET WORKSHOP

The department heads came before the board to go over their proposed budgets for their departments.  After much discussion the board informed the department heads that we would need to cut $225,000 from the proposed budget.  The department heads will go back over their budgets and come back before the board with additional cuts.
Ordered this the 17th day of August, 2017

RE:  ADJOURN

On the motion of Terry Glidewell, seconded by Donald Cullum, and by an affirmative vote of all present to adjourn the special called meeting August 17, 2017 of the Mayor and Board of Aldermen.
Ordered this the 17th day of August, 2017
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                  Mayor Rex Smith
Attest:______________________________________________
City Clerk Mary Parker

